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STATEMENT ON TOXIC SUBSTANCES CONTROL ACT (TSCA) / PERSISTENT, 

BIOACCUMULATIVE AND TOXIC (PBT) CHEMICAL COMPLIANCE 
 
 
ISSUED BY: Teledyne DALSA, a business unit of Teledyne Digital Imaging, Inc. 

605 McMurray Road 
Waterloo, Ontario, Canada 
N2V 2E9 

 
 

On January 6, 2021, the US Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) amended the Toxic 
Substances Control Act (TSCA) to restrict certain chemicals that are Persistent, Bioaccumulative 
and Toxic (PBT).  Processing and distribution of the following chemicals, and products containing 
these chemicals, are restricted: 
 

• Phenol, isopropylated phosphate (3:1) (PIP (3:1)) 

• Decabromodiphenyl Ether (DecaBDE) 

• 2,4,6-Tris(tert-butyl)phenol (2,4,6-TTBP) 

• Hexachlorobutadiene (HCBD) 

• Pentachlorothiophenol (PCTP) 
 
On October 28, 2021, the EPA proposed a further amendment to the Act to extend the compliance 
deadline for the restriction of Phenol, isopropylated phosphate (3:1) (PIP (3:1)) to October 31, 
2024.  Accordingly, we continue to monitor the use of this chemical in the materials procured for 
manufacture of our products. We will continue to monitor the status of the amendment as well.  
 
To the best of our knowledge, Teledyne DALSA products do not contain any of the chemicals 
listed above.   
 
Teledyne DALSA has used reasonable methods to ensure the accuracy of this information.  We 
have however relied upon information provided by our suppliers that we are not able to 
independently verify.   
 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact the Teledyne DALSA Help 
Desk at TDI_Environment.DDI@Teledyne.com 
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